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Obviously, we check everything required of a diesel bus roadworthy or inspection.

All issues we’ve had to date when registering new ZEB’s have been ADR related, 
not ZEB related. 

Notwithstanding, 

Checking orange high voltage cables near the rear axle are not damaged and 
properly secured.

Inspecting the batteries are correctly secured, no leakage and no signs of 
corrosion.

Ensure there are no electrical dash warnings indicating faults.

Check the number plates are fitted with either the EV tag or hydrogen tag fitted.

For a ZEB registration, we also need to identify the VIN no and a electric motor ID 
numbers, depending on the OEM and Make and Model and Year of manufacture.

WHAT WE’RE 
LOOKING FOR



EV and Hybrid



Hydrogen Buses 



Questions? 

THANK YOU 
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